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This was a great week! I hope everyone 
enjoyed the Long Weekend and this 

beautiful weather!. 
The AM Class did an amazing job eating 

Lunch in the Cafeteria last week! They were 
all Pouncer Pals! 

Kindergarten is getting ready to celebrate 
read across America next week. We created 

A Cat in the Hat project for our Hallway 
Bulletin Board. 

We learned and practiced a new App on the 
I pads: Primary Writer. The children can 
select their own writing page and write  a 

story using the Key Board.  
 
 
 
 

Classroom News +	
Theme: Outdoor Adventures 
Words to Know: go,here,soon,they,up,for 
Phonemic  Awareness: Blend and segment 
Phonemes.,  
Target Skills: Cause and effect 
Target Strategy: Question 
 Our New Alpha Friend: Dudley Duck 
Writing: Opinion 
 
Every child met in their Guided Reading Groups! 
We read from our Kindergarten Reader. The 
stories consist of many words that need to be 
decoded. Please continue to do the Weekly HW. 
This is a great way to help in building fluency. 
 
Please be sure your little one reads the GR book 
to you when it goes home. 
 
 
 

We continued Topic 9. 

9-4 Writing Number Sentences for 6 and 7 

9-5 Making 8 and 9. 

9-6 Writing Number Sentneces for 8 and 9. 

9-7 Making 10. 

Mrs. Smillie’s Kindergarten Newsletter! 
Language Arts 

This week we started a new Kindergarten 

Program-Owl babies. Each child will take 

home an owl from this beloved Book for a 

3 night Sleepover. Info went home about 

this! GET READY!! 

There is NO School March 10 

This week we read: 
Nicky and the Rainy Day 

Sheep Take a Hike 

Owl babies 

Who Sank the Boat 

The Cat in the Hat 

Info 
 

King and Queen 
 
	

Julianna can draw with Magic 
Markers! 

Aanya can sing a song! 

Treyton can Hula Hoop! 

Kayden can dance! 

 

Math	


